
NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO USDA  

RURAL DEVELOPMENT  

 

Please take notice that the City of Clare has filed a grant application to Rural 

Development (RD), a division of the United States Department of Agriculture for 

funding assistance in the amount of $38,800.00 to purchase body cameras and 

tasers for the Clare City Police Department.  The total anticipated cost of the 

equipment is $70,690.00. 

 

A public hearing will be held on February 19 at 6:00 p.m. in the Clare City Hall 

located at 202 W. Fifth Street, Clare, Michigan, 48617.  Public comments are 

welcome at the hearing or in writing.  Written comments will be accepted up until 

4:00 p.m. on the date of the hearing and can be forwarded to the attention of 

dlyon@cityofclare.gov, by delivery to the City Clerk at 202 W. Fifth St., Clare, 

Michigan, 48617, or by calling (989) 424-4068 to provide verbal comment.  

 

The City of Clare is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

Diane Lyon 

Clare City Clerk                      

mailto:dlyon@cityofclare.

